
 
 
October 13, 2003 
 
 
 
Sterling Communications 
219 Dodd Road 
Ringgold GA  30736 
 
Dear James, 
 
This is to certify the completion, to proper engineering specifications, the installation of the all 
equipment to effect the construction permit, grant # BPED-19990923 AAU, for WAYR-FM in 
Brunswick, Georgia.  The transmitting equipment (Harris Z5 5kw) replaced the existing Harris 
1kw. The work was performed by Bill Tidwell.  The installation of the directional antenna was 
performed by Terry Creasy of Georgia Tower Services.  The location, center of radiation and 
azimuth, was verified by Harris Surveying and Engineering Co., Inc. 
 
My qualifications include practical and paper qualifications.   I’ve been the chief engineer since 
1987 for WAFT – FM and have responsible for all purchase, installation, and maintenance of the 
facility.  I’ve recently (April 2002) become responsible for WAYR AM and FM.  In 1987, I was 
responsible for the installation of the AM studios and helped in the installation of the transmitter 
and associated two-tower directional array.  I worked full-time as a Motorola road and bench 
technician from 1982-87.   
 
My paper qualifications include a diploma in electronics technology with RF emphasis from 
Valdosta Technical Institute (1980), a General Radio-Telephone FCC license with ship radar 
endorsement, # PG-6-25307.  I became a member of the SBE in April 1996, member # M16177.  
I hold two transmitter certifications from Harris; one for the SX series (10/23/87), and for the 
FM-K/G/H series (2/5/88).  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Bill Tidwell, 
Pres/GM Christian Radio Fellowship, Inc. 
Pres Good Tidings Trust, Inc.  
(229) 834-1810 cell 
(229) 244-5180 office 


